CURBRIDGE RECREATION GROUND CHARITY

CHARITY NO 304290

Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Trustees

held Curbridge Parish Hall on Monday 14 May 2018

PRESENT: Glenn Gannon (Chair), John Courtney, Patrick Foley,

                   Sue Richman. 

IN ATTENDANCE:
Nigel Parker - Clerk & Treasurer.

APOLOGIES: Mark Wilson, Tony Wilson. 



MINUTES

RESOLVED: that the Minutes of the Annual Meeting held on 8 May 2017 be confirmed as a correct record and signed by the Chairman of the Trust.

ANNUAL REPORT OF THE CHAIRMAN OF THE TRUST

The Parish Council have had various requests from the landlord of the Lord Kitchener to use the Field this year. We have agreed to most of his events, opening up the gate for the many pony and traps that arrived in the Village last summer and have given permission for other sporting events all of which of are course in line with its charity status with the relevant liability insurance. 

The Parish Council continue to employ the local authority’s grounds maintenance company Ubico keep the grass cut and the field tidy.

ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2018

RESOLVED: that the accounts of the Trust for the year ended 31 March 2018, having been examined by our Internal Auditor, be confirmed and accepted and duly signed. The Treasurer said there had been no transactions during the year. The Parish Council had funded cutting of the Field by WODC to the extent of £418.50, net of VAT. 

RISK ASSESSMENT

The annual Risk Assessment had been delayed due to incapacity. Work was in hand to make the entrance gate more secure. 

CHAIRMAN OF THE TRUST

